
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Dear Parents, Carers and Students 
 
GCSE Results Day – Thursday 24th August 2023 
 
On Thursday 24th August 2023, we would like to welcome our Year 11 Students in to school to collect their 
results between 10am and 12pm from the Main Hall.  
 
There will also be the opportunity to meet with members of the Sixth Form team to discuss any post-16 options.  
 
Results will be available online on Go4Schools from 12pm on Thursday 24th August 2023.  
 
If students cannot access site on that day and have any questions, they will be able to call Miss Hayes our Head 
of year 12, to discuss their results and the future between 12:30pm and 2pm on 01933 650496 using extension 
1209. 
 
Throughout this process we are here to advise our students, as always, and to ensure that they are well 
supported at this time. Should there be any queries, details of the appeals process will be included with the 
results letter. 
 
Until then, enjoy the summer break. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 

Mrs Huchet 
Assistant Headteacher 


